
Submitter: Lindee Cunningham 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Do not take away our vote by mail option.  This is so important to older and disabled 

Oregonians and those without transportation from our many small rural communities.  

We have come to rely on this privilege so that we can be a contributing part of the 

population.  Thank you. 


